
 

Circular for parents of Class I and II students (2021-22) 
 

EKAY/OCT/22 

October 5, 2021 

 

Subject: Survey for Offline Classes. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Namaste! 

We are conducting a survey to find out the number of parents who would be willing 

to send their wards to attend school physically. We need this vital information for 

ascertaining the physical arrangements that we would need to make for facilitating 

the same and ensuring the safety of our Ekayanites. 

For travel to / from school, the following options are available: 

● Own Transport 

● School Bus 

Bus charges will be payable by the parents in the beginning itself. It is noteworthy 

that the monthly bus charges will be fairly higher as the buses will ply with much 

fewer students on board. 

Please follow the link given below to fill in the Google form: 

https://forms.gle/SJ2jGx5dyhBAW6ys6 

Kindly submit this form latest by Friday, October 15, 2021 so that we have time to 

work on the logistics. 

 

Note:  

1. We request all the parents to fill in Google survey form compulsorily (even if 

you are not willing to send child for physical classes) for proper planning of 

physical classes. 

2. Class schedule, bus routes and bus charges will be decided after receiving of 

the Google survey forms. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Manish Saxena 

Principal 

  

https://forms.gle/SJ2jGx5dyhBAW6ys6

